
SERVICE FOR THE LORD’S DAY 

August 18, 2024 – 11:00 am 

* Those that are able and comfortable standing please stand. 

Prelude:  O Love, How Deep (15th century melody) 

 
Apostolic Greeting: 

Leader: The Lord be with you! 
People: And also with you! 
 

Welcome and Announcements 
 

Prayer of Preparation, Praise and Adoration 
 
Apostle’s Creed (front cover of hymnal) 
 
*Hymn #105 – We Will Glorify (all) 

Sharing of Joys and Concerns 

Pastoral Prayer and the Lord’s Prayer 
 

Children’s Message 
 

Scripture Reading: Psalm 8 

Scripture Reading: Matthew 7: 7-12 

Message Title: Asking, Seeking, Knocking 

*Hymn #92 – O How I Love Jesus (all) 

*Prayer for Tithes, Talents and Offerings 

*Hymn #815 – Doxology 
 
Charge, Blessing and Sending with Peace 

Leader: The peace of Christ be with you! 
People: And also with you! 
 

Postlude:   Fugue in C (Handel) 

 

~This Week at 1st Presbyterian Church~ 

SUNDAY, August 18 
10:00 - 10:45 a.m. – BREAK FOR BREAKFAST Fellowship 
11:00 a.m. - Worship Service 
 
THURSDAY, August 22 
Church Office Closed 
10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. – Good Morning Bible Study 
 
SUNDAY, August 25 
10:00 - 10:45 a.m. – BREAK FOR BREAKFAST Fellowship 

11:00 a.m. - Worship Service 
 
 

This Sunday, ~8/18~ Liturgist: Gaye Gibson; Sound 
Room: Chris Bowles; Break for Breakfast Hosts: Chris 
Rainey and Kim Dershem 
Next Sunday, ~8/25~ Liturgist: Ed Jobes; Sound 
Room: Chris Bowles; Break for Breakfast Hosts: Bowles 
Family 

 

 

 

Break for Breakfast! Session has 

decided to extend this program until 

September 15! We are having such 

fun making summer memories 

together! If you are willing to host on 

September 8th, please contact Hope at 

the church office. Thank you to those 

who have already hosted! 

 



Operation Christmas Child Please see the 
OCC shopping list for August located in the 
sanctuary. Thank you for all you do to 
provide necessities to all of God’s children 
around the world. We are truly spreading 
“Good News and Great Joy!”  

The Good Morning Bible 
study is studying the book of 
Psalms. They meet from 10:00 
a.m. until Noon in the Gold Circle 
Room on Thursdays. Come enjoy 
the fellowship, prayer time and 
Bible Study.  

 
Save the date! All church picnic 
(combined with Second 
Presbyterian) will be held Sunday, 
September 15th at Rotary Park 
in Newark, OH. The service will 
begin at 10:30 a.m. Please plan to 
join us for worship, fellowship, food, 
and fun! 

 
 
 

 
Just a reminder that on Thursday, August 22nd the Church 
Office will be closed as Hope will be moving her daughter into 
Asbury University in Wilmore, Kentucky. The Good Morning Bible 
Study will be meeting as usual. Please pray for Mark & Hope, 
Grant & Reagan Labutis as they begin this exciting adventure. 
Reagan will be majoring in Mathematics with the goal to teach.  
 

“Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by prayer 
and petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to God. And the 

peace of God, which transcends all understanding, will guard your 
hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus.” 

~ Philippians 4:6-7 ~ 

 

 


